
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Letter of Mr. Mario R. Sarmiento, Chairman of SAMAHAN Ng Magsasaka Ng
Palawan regarding their request for update on the discussion of Department of
Agrarian Reform (DAR) and Department of Environment and Natural Resources
(DENR) pertaining to the Implementation of Executive Order No. 75, Series of 2019
within Busuanga Pasture Reserve (BPR)
1 message

Forest Management Bureau Record Unit <forestryrecords@gmail.com> Wed, Sep 29, 2021 at 6:57 PM
To: cenro_coron@yahoo.com
Cc: Office of the Undersecretary for Field Operations and Environment <officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph>, Records
Management Division <rmdd@denr.gov.ph>, mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, bpr fmb <bpr.fmb@gmail.com>, Forest Investment
Development Division <fmb.fidd@gmail.com>, Jesus Javier <jesusjavier_fmb@yahoo.com>

Sir/Ma'am
Good day
Attached file is a Memorandum for the OIC, CENRO - Coron, Palawan dated September 29, 2021 regarding the
above-mentioned subject
Thank you
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